Switzerland has begun to reopen and we feel lucky that so many things, from walks in the

mountains to drinks by the lake, are possible once more. However, for many - both inside and
outside Switzerland - the hard times are still not behind them. We continue to send well-wishes
to our community and hope that you are all staying safe. If you would like to support others right
now, please read on for more information on our upcoming events and collections.

Zharity General Assembly: New Date
Announced!

Monday, June 22nd 2020 from 8pm
Please join us for our 2nd General Assembly!

This meeting is open to all Zharity members, supporters, and anyone who is just interested in hearing
more about who we are and what we do.

This is an especially great opportunity to hear about what Zharity has been doing this past year and what
we have in the works for the future. We'll have updates on our Collections Team as well as on our work to
grow our Corporate Social Responsibility programming. We are also excited to announce new
programming to support refugees in Switzerland and abroad.

We are happy to report that we have nominees for the positions of President, Treasurer, and Secretary.
Each nominee brings a wealth of experience to the position and we are fortunate to have them join
Zharity. We'll hold formal elections at the meeting.

This meeting will be held virtually. Please sign up on our website by June 19th, so that we can send
you a link to join the call.



We look forward to welcoming you!

News and Collections

Zharity Children's
Collection for HPF

There is still time to donate to
our collection for HPF
Winterthur - until June 24th!

HPF is an early childhood
program for children with
special needs. Many of the
families HPF serve do not
have the resources to easily
buy toys and other items for
their children.

If you would like to donate,
please follow the below link for
details on items HPF needs
and Zharity collection points
around Zurich.

Many thanks everyone!

DONATE

Zharity Board Members
TBA

Great news! Zharity will soon
have new board members.

We will be voting in our new
board at our upcoming General
Assembly on Monday, June
22nd, and will share their
information with you shortly
after.

Meet the Zharity Team

We would like to introduce you to one of our newest

volunteers, Sheena D'Souza!

Sheena, a "true Melbournian at heart", moved to

Switzerland in October 2019 and is currently working

in e-learning and training for a language school.

Stay Tuned for our
Summer Programming!

We are very busy in Zharity
HQ at the moment, planning
some  exciting
collections and activities for

charitable

you to get involved in!

We will be launching a project
to support refugees living in
Greece.

We will also be doing a restart
of our plogging meet-ups (i.e.
walking/ running while picking
up litter).

Be on the lookout for more
information on our website
and Facebook!


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a49aca82a1-zharity
https://www.zharity.ch/events/ga2020

She has recently joined Zharity and focuses on Ak
developing our Corporate Social Responsibility
programs.

If you would like to find out more about Sheena,
please check out her full interview on our website.

MEET SHEENA
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